
'Tell the TRUTH to each other.' 

(Zechariah 8:16) 
 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

We will be giving out attendance certificates for the summer term for 97% (our school target) 

and 100%. Children who have achieved 100% all year will be receiving a special prize. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM SALE 

We have a few items of new but old stock school uniform that we need to sell to create space in 

the office. Items are being sold at about half price in the hall after school tomorrow so please 

come and see what there is. 

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2018 

We know lots of children enjoy taking part in this so please go along to the library 

 and become a MISCHIEF MAKER!!! 

 

DINNER MONEY 

If you owe dinner money please pay tomorrow so the office staff can balance the books!! 

 

 LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 

This will take place on Thursday 19th July at 9.15 am in the school hall.  Bring plenty of tissues it 

is always a bit of a tearjerker 

 

LEAVERS’ SERVICE 

St. Cuthbert’s Church – Friday 20th July at 9.30 am.  

We will be walking up to the church at 9.15 am and would be grateful if some 

 parents could walk with us. Please let your child’s teacher know. 

 (Please note that parents will be sitting on the blue chairs in church.) 

 

School closes for the summer holiday on FRIDAY 20th JULY at 2.00 pm and  

re-opens on TUESDAY 4th SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

PLEASE NOTE WE ALSO HAVE A TRAINING DAY ON MONDAY 15th OCTOBER 2018 

(this replaces the date of 3rd June 2019 which was on the website) 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAY EVERYONE!!!  
 

 

Sally Hobson 
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